




 

 



 

 

 

 

 





 

 

 

 



 

SCOIL CHRIOST RÍ PORTLAOISE OPEN NIGHT 
Wednesday 27th September 2023 at 6pm 

We are inviting applications for enrolment from  
6th class girls for September 2024 from  
2nd October to 28th October 2023. 

Our application form and admissions policy are available 
on our school website; www.scoilchriostriportlaoise.ie 
Tel. 057-8668002 | E-mail; office@scrpl.ie 

School Prospectus available on our website 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 















 

 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 

 













Printed locally by Mochua Print & Design, www.mochuaprint.ie 

Twenty Fourth Week in Ordinary Time 
Ecclesiasticus 27:30-28:7 | Psalm: 102:1-4, 9-12 

Romans 14:7-9 | Matthew 18:21-35 




